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Aurora Stadium and Invermay Park Northern Stand Redevelopment 

 

A development application lodged by the Launceston City Council for the Aurora Stadium and 
Invermay Park Northern Stand Redevelopment project is now on public exhibition until 9 January 
2009. 
 
The Project will be submitted for a major grant under the Federal Government’s Strategic Projects 
2008/2009. 

 
The development involves the relocation of the heritage listed Northern Grandstand to Invermay 
Park and the construction of a new 2,125 seat grandstand including amenities and change 
facilities at Aurora Stadium. 
 
Plans and documents can be inspected at Council’s Customer Service Centre during office hours 
until 9 January 2009 and written representations to the General Manager may be made during this 
time. 
 
Launceston City Council General Manager Frank Dixon said, “This project was chosen for its 
community benefits including continued growth and participation in sport and attracting major 
events to increase tourist visitor numbers to Launceston and the region. The Project will also 
utilise local labour in its construction, providing significant economic benefit to local businesses,” 
Mr Dixon said. 
 

 
 

 

 


